
Thursday, April 28, 2022, 3–5:00 p.m.
Meet at Utepils Brewery, 225 Thomas Ave. N, Minneapolis

Join the Minnesota Stormwater Committee as we tour stormwater 
and watershed improvements along Bassett Creek. You’ll 
participate in a guided 1-mile walk in the largest and wildest park 
in Minneapolis. Highlights include:

•	 Streambank restoration project at historic Fruen Mill (photo above)

•	 A flood control project

•	 A unique outlet that helped get Wirth Lake off the MPCA’s 
impaired waters list (photo at right)

•	 Planned lagoon dredging of contaminated sediments  
(a complex permitting and cultural resources project)

•	 Many historical features, including from the Works Progress 
Administration era

The tour will start at Utepils Brewery. Following the tour, at 5:00 p.m., 
we will enjoy a happy hour at the Utepils biergarten along the bank 
of the creek. This event and tour will happen rain or shine, so please 
dress for the weather.

If you have any questions about the tour, please contact Nathan 
Campeau at ncampeau@barr.com.

Meanders, Marshes, and Malts

REGISTRATION IS  FREE, but 
you must sign up here: 

http://cswea.org/minnesota/
events/upcoming-events/ 

This event is sponsored by the Minnesota Stormwater Committee of the  
Central States Water Environment Association

How can I register?
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